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Russell Hall
Primary School

15" March 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians & Children

The Red Nose Appeal is on Friday 15™ March 2019 and we have decided to show our support to this
charity again this year, by doing the following in school:

o From Monday 11™ March, Red Noses will be available to purchase from the School Council for
£1.25.

e On Friday 15™, Red Nose biscuits will be available to purchase at morning break, for 25p each.

Please note on Friday 15™ the children should wear their normal school uniform, but can wear their Red
Noses.

Below, is a little information about Comic Relief and the Red Nose Day.

Since Red Nose Day 2017, we have helped nearly 15 million people across the UK and in some of
the world's poorest communities. 2.6 million of them are children and vulnerable young adults.
At our core we are working to create a just world, free from poverty, and we ensure that our
charitable grants and funds reach those who need them the most.

When you donate to Comic Relief you are supporting vulnerable people and communities in the

UK and internationally. Our vision is to create a just world free from poverty and we are doing
this by funding amazing organisations doing amazing things.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for any support you can give towards
Comic Relief.

Mrs Grist
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